
April 1 , 2008 

Superior Water Light & Powere~mD~ 
ZDOB APR 7 APJ 1119 

Ms. Janet Kazda 
Program Assistant 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
107 Sutliff .A. venue 
Rhinelander, WI 54501 

RE: Superior Manufactured Gas Plant WDNR BRRTD #02-16-275446 

Dear Ms. Kazda: 

Enclosed is a payment for $500.00 to have the Wisconsin DNR review the recently filed 
Phase Ill Remedial Action Options Plan for the former manufactured gas plant located 
near the intersection of Winter and Water Streets in Superior, WI. Copies of the Remedial 
Action Options Plan were previously sent to Mr. Jamie Dunn and to Ms. Danielle 
Wincentsen of the Wisconsin DNR. 

If you have any questions or would like any additional information, please contact me at 
(715) 395-6288. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

(l. _ {!/J~C ctrr(:' .... · ~? I±Y'~'·i!.Y (/ c_ 
William S. Bombich 
Treasurer 

cc: Jamie Dunn, WDNR- Spooner, WI 

2915 Hill Avenue, PO Box 519, Superior, WI 54880 • (715) 394-2200 

Providing Superior Service 


